
Appendix B 
 
 
 
Motion with Regard to Staffing for Victoria Transit Commission   
Mayor Helps 
City of Victoria 
 
Recommendation: 
That the Transit Commission direct staff to: 

1. Report back on a priority basis with a gap analysis to understand whether the 
Commission has an adequate level of staff resources in place focused on driving 
transformational change in public transit in the Capital Region 

2. To make recommendations to the Commission based on the analysis outlined in #1.  
 
Rationale:  
This motion is related to the previous motion. In order to strategically drive and implement 
transformational change to rapid transit in the region, the Victoria Transit Commission needs to 
have adequate staffing resources in place and to have a staff member or members dedicated to 
and solely focused on the implementation of the Transit Futures Plan and in particular rapid 
transit.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Mayor Helps 


